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First name: Nora

Last name: Jaffe

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Friends,  As a supporter of both Swan View Coalition and Friends of the Wild Swan, I also support

their positions and comments on the proposed increase to river traffic on the middle fork of the Flathead, which I,

along with the two organizations, oppose.  I have attached the letter sent by Keith Hammer on behalf of Swan

View Coalition, in which statements I concur.

 

Thank you, 

Sincerely,

 

 Nora Taylor Jaffe


